
 

To  

The Authority,  

The West Bengal Real Estate Regulatory Authority 

Kolkata-75.  

 

This is for your kind information that the “BALAJI CONSTRUCTIONS AND 
DEVELOPERS” was Incorporated on 03/01/2022. We Declare that “Orchid 
Heights” is our First Real Estate Project so we would like to declare that we have 
no past project undertaken by the promoters. 

 

 

Thanking You 
With Regards  

 

FOR BALAJI CONSTRUCTIONS AND DEVELOPERS 

 


